
 

Church is Changing 
 

 

Ordinations and licensings postponed 
 
Because of the current situation with COVID-19, the ordinations of priests and deacons due to take 
place in June have been postponed. 
 
We are now planning for the ordinations to take place in the cathedral on Saturday 26th 
September, the priests at 11am and the deacons at 5pm. 
 
The licensing of LLMs, previously to have been on 26th September, will now be in the cathedral at 
choral evensong on Sunday 27th September at 4.30pm. 
 
Those currently in training who are due to be made deacon will be appointed as lay workers with 
effect from 28th June in the parishes where they are to serve with a responsibility for the cure of 
souls in that place to allow them to begin work once they are able to move and receive a stipend.  


